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Comments: I am once again saddened by the Forest Service's efforts to conduct the Foothills Landscape Project.

Although the newly released environmental assessment is over 500 pages long, it does not contain essential

details about exactly where, when, and what kind of actions will be implemented within the massive project area.

Please narrow and limit the scope of this project to focus on issues with broad support. Please only use selective

tree harvesting techniques and do not use repeated herbicide practices. We must protect our old growth trees in

the Chattooga watershed. 

 

How can we mitigate the impacts of climate change if the Forest Service is irreparably damaging our last

remaining native trees?


